
To whom it may concern,  
  
From:  Wilson-King Commodities, LLC 
           Scottsbluff, NE  
           wilsonking@scottsbluff.net 
  
We are concerned about the increase in price limits from 150 to 300 points. 
Our main concern is that the margins would increase dramatically and it would be a deterrent for our 
customers to do business. 
  
                                      Sincerely,   
                                      Dave Wilson 
                                      Wilson-King Commodities, LLC 
                                      Scottsbluff, NE    
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